INFORMATION FROM THE BOARD

At the Board of Directors meeting held on Monday 26™ September 2016, it was resolved
that:-

1. $500.00 be donated to the Lions Club of Pambula/Merimbula as sponsorship for the

41% Annual Fairway Charity Golf Weekend.

2. The Finance Committees report for the end of August showing a loss of $29,831
(compared to a loss of $17,429 last year) be adopted.

3. That the recommendations of the House and Catering Committees be adopted.

4. Eight applications for Community Functions to be held in the Club be approved.

5. Approve the recommendation that the Clubs bar prices increase on the 4t October
2016 due to a CPI increase.

6. Applications for 156 new members (112 local & 44 other) be approved bringing the
total membership to 6,955. (4,462 local & 2,493 other)

The next Board meeting will be held on Monday the 24™ October 2016.

M MUTSCH
Secretary Manager 28t September, 2016



